Vice-President report January 31, 2023

- lreceived the new booking sheets from Diane David at MHC, those have been submitted for the
for shows (May, June, July, Sept.)

- | hosted the meeting for the Policies and Procedures Manuel sub-committee. We got a great
start on creating the manual and have booked a second meeting in February.

- lam looking forward to attending the MHT Education Clinic February 18t at Peppercorns
Restaurant!



